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18th January 2019 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

    Year 4 Gymnastics Club Spring Term 

 

During this half term, we are able to offer an after school “Gymnastics” Club for children in Year 4.   

 

In total, the club will run for 4 sessions.  The dates of the sessions will be Thursday 24th January, 

Thursday 31st January, Thursday 7th February and the final session will be on Thursday 14th February 

2019.  The sessions will be run by Mrs Law and so, therefore, it is free of charge.  The club will be 

held in the hall and so children will need to have appropriate P.E kit in school.   

 

Places will be limited to sixteen, so we will need confirmation that you would like your child to attend 

by the morning of Tuesday 22nd January. We will then let you know by the time the children go home 

on this day, if your child has been chosen to take part in the club. If more than sixteen children are 

interested, we will take into consideration their participation in other clubs or, ultimately, names will 

be chosen out of a hat.   

 

Please complete the reply slip below if you would like your child to take part in this activity.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mrs Law and Mrs Jordon-White 

P.E Coordinators+ 

 

 

 

 

Year 4 Gymnastics Coaching Spring Term 

 

I would like my child __________________________ in Class ___________ to take part in the 

Gymnastics club to take place after school during the first half of the Spring Term.   

 

 

 

Signed ____________________________________________ (Parent) Date: _____________________ 
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